Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028
Telephone: 213/463-1629

SPACES 25 July 1986

Ms. Mirra Meyer

Arizona Commission on the Arts
417 W. Roosevelt

Phoenix, AZ 85003

Dear Ms. Meyer,

Thank you so much for your phone call., We have some
information about Grover Thompson's Garden in our files,
and a letter and some photos from Marian Blake. We
will renew our contact with her. We will also get in
touch with Rudy Turk. Our next newsletter will be
published Fall 1986. Perhaps we can get an article in
that issue about the Garden. We welcome contributions
to the newsletter if you are interested in writing this
up. In any case, thanks again, and we will keep in
touch,

-

Sincenely,

0Lty Gubl s

Jocelyn Gibbs
SPACES

P.S. It would help us a great deal if you would fill
out the enclosed survey form, as best you can-- I know
it is long-- Thanks.
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